Steven Seee

From: Kim Jackson <kimjackson1968@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 10:43 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support of bill RI H-5351

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the bill RI H-5351 that proposes that all medical professionals and aesthetic professionals in
Rhode Island may work and delegate to the full extent of their space and practice.

I have been in the care of an RN aesthetician at a medical spa for the last 5 years. Within this environment, | have
received safe holistic aesthetic care rendering effective and satisfying results. I do not wish to lose my right to choose my
provider, nor do | want to be forced to drive to neighboring states to seek these services. | feel that aesthetics is a fast
growing, profitable industry that can strengthen the Rl economy. | do not wish to see enforced guidelines that would
drive this practice from our state.

Sincerely,

Kim Jackson



